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There is not much to report unfortunately because of the pandemic crisis. 
 
Before the pandemic crisis and shutdowns, there was some NYS proposed legislation, some pro 
and many anti firearms bills, introduced to this year's session.  I followed and sent email alerts 
to Firearms Committee members. The NYSCC Legislative Committee and our Legislative V.P. 
probably have these and more on their watch lists. 
 
Firearms sales nationwide have been soaring during this crisis. Many in NYS are most likely first-
time buyers who are probably in need of safety training.  
 
Perhaps the NYSCC could organize our members and develop a low cost or free 3- or 4-hour 
training class in every region and county in the state. This would also show the general public 
one of the many things the NYSCC does. 
 
It is a thought that could give us more public exposure. If successful, maybe firearm dealers and 
companies would donate to us. 
 
The NYSCC has many members. We have many committees. Those committees need more 
members to become committeepersons to help guide and assist our Council. At the least all it 
takes is a few moments of your time occasionally to respond to the committee chair via email 
or phone, and a willingness to spread information to others. 
 


